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REID PARK
STILL CLOSED FOR CONSTRUCTION

Due to the early onset of winter in 2018, completion of the Reid Park development project has been delayed to June 2019.   We regret the inconvenience to the community of keeping Reid Park closed until construction is substantially complete, however opening the park before all works are completed would be a risk to public safety.  Construction will resume in May 2019 and the park will be opened to the community in June 2019.   

For more information on the Reid Park Redevelopment project, please contact:

Paul Landry, Parks & Facilities Planning, City of Ottawa
613-580-2424 x24392     paul.landry@ottawa.ca

[bookmark: _GoBack]



image1.wmf

